Donate to Central Brevard Flotilla 17-9
A donation to The Coast Guard Auxiliary Association supports the important programs and missions of the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary. Your donation may be directed to the unit of your choice. North Brevard Flotilla 17-9 has been serving Space Coast Waterways since 1060. We thank our friends, former members, and community partners for choosing us!
The Coast Guard Auxiliary Association, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation. As an organization it receives no federal government appropriation funds. 100% of your donation is used to support the Coast Guard Auxiliary.
Click here to go to the Coast Guard Auxiliary unit donation form.
In the "Unit Number" form field, please enter 070-17-09, our numerical unit designation.

